From: registrar

Sent: August-18-17 4:47 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 6:14 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Kathy James

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Enough is enough. | strongly disagree with the increase that Hydro One is asking for. | cannot believe that it would even
be considered. | already pay a ridiculous amount for our delivery distribution. Hydro One says that | am Rural and the
Norwich Township says that | am Residential. Must be nice for companies to pick and choose what to categorize my
residence under so that they can receive the most monies. | do believe that Hydro One has squeezed enough money
out of their customers. People do not get raises to keep up with Hydro Ones many increases. They are making people
pick and choose what bills to pay or should they get groceries to live. Please put a stop to this!!

-- Attachment --





